
CITY OF WHITTIER 
Gateway to Western Prince William Sound 
P.O. Box 608 Whittier, Alaska 99693 | (907) 472-2327 | Fax (907) 472-2404 

 
March 11, 2025 

City of Valdez 
Valdez Police Department 
Attn: Lorrie Mott 
PO Box 307 
Valdez, Alaska 99686 
 
Dear Ms. Mott, 

We are pleased to inform you that the City of Whittier has selected the Valdez Public 
Safety Dispatch Center as the apparent best-value proposer for the Police, Fire, EMS 
Emergency and 9-1-1 Dispatch Services solicitation. Your proposal demonstrated extensive 
expertise in emergency dispatch services, a customized approach tailored to our community’s 
needs, and a strong commitment to public safety. We look forward to working together to 
enhance emergency response services for Whittier. 

This notice of intent to award is contingent upon the successful negotiation and 
execution of a shared services agreement between the City of Whittier and the City of Valdez. 
The shared services agreement is attached for your review and signature. If possible, please 
return the signed agreement by Thursday, March 13, 2025. If you have any questions or 
concerns regarding the contract, please contact me at (907) 472-2327 ext. 204 or by email at 
cityclerk@whittieralaska.gov. 

After receiving the contract from you, the City will present it to the City Council for 
approval at their regular meeting on Tuesday, March 18, 2025. You will be notified of the 
Council's decision as soon as possible. 

Please also submit a W9 by email at cityclerk@whittieralaska.gov or by mail at PO Box 
608, Whittier, AK 99693. 

We look forward to this partnership and appreciate your dedication to public safety. 
Congratulations on your selection, and thank you for participating in the procurement process. 

Sincerely, 

 

Shelby Carlson 
City Clerk 
City of Whittier 
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